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August 30,2001 

Mr. Arthur H. Schill 
Ms. J. M. Zerhusen 
72 14 Fernbank Avenue 
Cincinnati, Ohio 45233 

Re: Docket No. 0 1 1 - - 5-SU - Application for amendment of Certificate No. 247-S to extend service area 
in Lee County, by North Fort Myers Utility, Inc. 

Dear Mr. Schill and Ms. Zerhusen: 

Thank you for your letter received August 28, 2001, regarding the application filed in the 
above-referenced docket. In your letter, you indicated that you support North Fort Myers Utility, Inc. 
extending its services to your area. 

The Commission will consider your comments when reviewing the application to determine 
if the granting of amended certificates to North Fort Myers Utility, Inc., is-in the public interest. Your 
letter will be placed on the correspondence side of the docket file in this case for informational 
purposes. If you have any questions, you may contact me at (850) 413-6228. 

ennifer S. Brubaker <' ienior Attorney 

JSBflw 

cc: Martin Friedman, Esquire 
Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Division of Regulatory Oversight (Johnson, Redemann) 
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